
Press Release
15 June 2017

Fortnum Gold Pour
Further to the announcement of 8 June 2017 advising of the successful commissioning of the 
Fortnum Gold Plant, the Company is delighted to advice that it has poured its first gold.

The ramp up to nameplate capacity is continuing and all parts of the process plant and infrastructure 
are fully commissioned and operating.
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